Dear Colleague: 
Congratulations, once again, on having your research paper or special topics session accepted for presentation at the 2017 American Academy of Advertising conference in Boston. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]All authors and co-authors, as well as panel members of special topics sessions are receiving this important information. In preparing for the conference, please note the information on presentations below. 
1. For research papers, you will have 15 minutes to present. This time limit will be strictly enforced. Each room will be equipped with an LCD projector and high speed Internet access. Each session chair/moderator needs to ensure that at least one person brings a laptop; laptops/computers will not be provided by the hotel. Additionally, each presenter should bring his/her laptop to the session to ensure there is a computer for presentations. It will be easier – when multiple people are presenting – if you also have your presentation on a USB stick so that only one laptop is in use. If your presentation includes references and citations of authority by name and year, please bring to the conference 20-25 copies of your list of references that you can give everyone in the audience at the start of your session.  
2. For research papers (not for special topics sessions), please send a revised version of your paper to the MODERATOR listed for your session by March 10, 2017. The final conference program can be found at: http://www.aaasite.org.  
3. For special topics sessions: Each room will be equipped with an LCD projector and high speed Internet access. Each session chair/moderator needs to ensure that at least one person brings a laptop; laptops/computers will not be provided by the hotel. It will be easier – when multiple people are presenting – if you also have your presentation on a USB stick so that only one laptop is in use. You should pay attention to the allotted time in your session and leave time for audience engagement and discussion.  
4. Please begin preparation of your submission for the conference proceedings, which is due May 1, 2017. You will receive information about preparing your submission in a separate e-mail after the conference.  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at reichert@uga.edu. I look forward to seeing you in Boston at the AAA 2017 conference!
Tom Reichert, 2017 AAA Vice President 

